
How has your child settled into the new school year?

Would you like to share with other parents what the changes have 
meant for your family?

It’s early but what do you need to plan for during this year for a 
key transition point ahead?

What are the key directions of the department in 2020 that will 
impact on your child with a disability?

If you are a parent of a child with a disability  
find out more by attending the 
Disability Policy and Programs Parent Forum  
on Friday 27th March 2020, 9:30am to 2:00pm

Also visit web.seru.sa.edu.au  
or email Education.ParentForumConference@sa.gov.au 
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